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Farewell to Al Dean 

 
Our park’s oldest resident, Al Dean, passed away Monday evening, April 14th. Al was 94 years old, 
and up until last year was still cutting wood and leading an active life. His wife, Faye, died last year as 
the result of injuries sustained in an automobile accident. Al contributed a great deal of labor and 
know-how to the park. Their memorial service will be held May 3, 1997, at 11:00 a.m. in the 
recreation center. Instead of flowers, the family requests a donation to the park to buy trees to be 
planted in their memory. 


